
From: dannypollack 

Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 5:47 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Fw: 10684 &10692 Yonge Street 

Hello. 

We are strongly objecting this development! 

Enough that the City allowed low rental building on Yonge beside TD bank!  

Since that building was accupide crime and brake in to our vehicles and housed became 

rediculous!  

Now you planning to allow a 25 story building? that will drop down the value of our 

expensive neigborhood and traffic will be cathastrophy!  

PLEASE RE THINK this rediculous project. 

Sincerely. 

Dan Pollak and Alina Blufshtein 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

